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13 May 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am pleased to write to you with further details of our Iftar Celebration to be held on Thursday 23 May.  The 

evening will begin at 8.30pm in the Dining Room and all students and their families are welcome to celebrate this 

event.   After the evening meal, an area will be available for those who wish to pray.  

 

We hope that many of you from all different backgrounds will come and support this special celebration. You may 

wish to consider this a part of your faith celebration or simply to experience an important event in the Muslim 

calendar. This event, hosted by the school, is a collaborative effort between members of the local faith community 

and the charity, Right Start who have kindly agreed to sponsor the event and cover all costs.  

 

 The schedule for the evening will be as follows:  

 

8.30pm - Arrive in the Dining Hall 

8.35pm - Deputy Headmaster’s Welcome 

8.40pm - Year 8 talk on Laylatul Qadr 

8.45pm - Talk by The Right Start Charity (who kindly sponsor the event) 

8.55pm - Talk by the Iman from the Jubilee Mosque 

9.08pm - Breaking of the Fast 

 

If you are intending to pray, please could we ask you to bring along a prayer mat. 

 

Thank you to all those parents who have confirmed they will be attending.  If you would like to attend the Iftar 

Celebration and you have not already registered, please register your attendance and reserve the number of places 

required by logging on to the Parents Meeting System via this link: https://parentseveningsystem.co.uk, by Friday 

17 May. 

 

I look forward to welcoming you to the school on Thursday 23 May. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Alex Wallace 

Deputy Headmaster 

 

  

https://parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

